
 

 

TOWN OF FAIRFIELD 

FAIRFIELD BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

The Fairfield Board of Police Commissioners will hold a regular public meeting at 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 

April 9th, 2025, in-person and via Conference Call Bridge in the Police Commission’s Conference Room (second 

floor) at 100 Reef Road, Fairfield. Members of the Public who cannot attend in-person may listen by phone (667-

776-9044). 

 

Please Note:  If you call to listen, you will not be heard by the Commission members and there will be no live 

public comment until called for by the Chair during the meeting. The public is encouraged to send their 

comments before the meeting to the following email: pc@fairfieldct.org 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

2. Approval of the draft minutes of the regular meeting of March 12th, 2025. 

 

3. Awards:  

 

Fill Pile Case Commendation 

 

1. Speaker- Police Commission Chair James Millington 

2. Speaker- First Selectman William Gerber 

3. Presenters- Chief Robert Kalamaras and Police Commission Secretary Ronald Pine 

4. Speaker- Chief State’s Attorney Patrick Griffin 

5. Speaker- Senior Assistant State’s Attorney Tamberlyn Chapman  

 

 

4. Noise Variance Applications 

a. Fairfield University requests a variance for use of a DJ at Penfield Pavilion, for Clam Jam, to take 

place on Saturday, April 26th, from 10am to 5pm. 

b.  Resident at 235 Mill Hill Rd., Southport, requests a variance for use of a Mariachi Band in her 

backyard for an 88th birthday party, to take place Saturday, May 31st, from 4:30pm to 6:30pm. 

c. Jeffrey Augustine requests a variance to hold a wedding reception at Fairfield University 

Bellarmine Hall, to take place Saturday, June 28th, 5:30pm to 10:30pm. 

 

5. Animal Control Donations- $60 cash donation by anonymous donor.  

 

6. Review of March Monthly Report 

 

7. Executive Session- New Hire Interviews  

 

8. Adjournment  

 

Next Meeting, May 14th, 2025, at 4:30 p.m. in the Commission’s Conference Room.  

mailto:pc@fairfieldct.org

